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Hello and welcome to Litchdon Medical Centre’s New Year edition of our 

newsletter. It gives you all of the latest Practice news which we hope you will 

find useful.  

NEW STARTERS 

Sarah Pegg—joined the Dermatology department as a receptionist . 

Tom McDonald—helping as relief delivery driver. 

Larry Cousins—helping as relief delivery driver and also caretaker. 

Hannah Doidge—returns to us in the new role of Ops & I.T Co-ordinator. 

Elaine Cripps & Maddi Matravers—both join the reception team. 

Ruth Sims—will be part of the nursing team, specifically running the respiratory clinics. 

Julia Clarke—is a nurse who will be joining the Same Day Team. 

 

GOODBYES 

We say goodbye to Kathy Osborn who will be leaving us for a new role as an Advanced Nurse Practition-

er at Bideford Medical Centre.  Her last day will be Friday 18th January. 

 

Nic Mitchell has left Dermatology and taken up a position with the Exeter School of Maths. 

 

Alec Hume, a student from Plymouth University training to become a paramedic.  Alec was with us for 2 

weeks and had positive feedback:   

 

“I thought the team at Litchdon were all incredibly  nice and the organisation of the practice was very 

impressive, just the sort of place I would like to work at in the future.  Many thanks, the experience was 

much appreciated!” 

CONGRATULATIONS 
Kathy Osborn has gained her Msc in Advanced Nursing Practice. 
 
Dr Ruth Tyler has completed her training and has qualified as a GP and we are delighted she is staying at 
the surgery to work 2 days a week with us. 
 
Tina Somerville took part in the Diabetic & Wellbeing Day in September.  Over 140 patients attended 
the event with a range of speakers and exhibitors giving valuable support and advice to patients with 
Type 2 diabetes. 
 
Dawn Nott who took on & completed the challenge of the Great North Run. 
 
Ali Cousins has been promoted to Dermatology Manager. 
 
Nikki Harrington has been promoted to Dermatology Deputy Manager. 
 

DƻƻŘ ƭǳŎƪ ŀƴŘ ōŜǎǘ ǿƛǎƘŜǎ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǎǘŀũ ƳŜƴǝƻƴŜŘ ŀōƻǾŜΦ 
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FRIENDS & FAMILY 
SURVEY 

 
We are taking part in 
the National Friends 

and Family Test 
where you can give 

us feedback anytime 
and as often as you 

like about the 
surgery. You can do 

this by answering two 
simple questions, 

either by completing 
a form in surgery, 

online on our website 
or by responding to 
our text message. 

 
Your feedback is 

anonymous and will 
help us to understand 

how you feel about 

We’re on the Web! www.litchdonmedicalcentre.co.uk 

 

FLU SEASON 
 
Flu season is upon us once again.  We have already given over 3,500 vac-
cinations this year. 
 
If you would like a vaccination please contact the reception team and  
arrange an appointment with our Practice Nurses. 

FREE WI-FI 
 

Free Wi-Fi is now avail-
able for all patients in 
our waiting areas. 
 
Log on to NHS Wi-Fi 
in your phone settings. 

QUIT SMOKING 
 
If one of your new year’s resolutions is to try and quit smoking simply 
pop along and give your details to the staff on the helpdesk who will get 
one of our Healthcare Assistants to contact you about making an ap-
pointment to come and see them for all of the help and support to get 
you on your way to a smoke free 2019. 
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Green Update 
 

Vote for Litchdon! 
 

Litchdon Medical Centre has been shortlisted for the Recycle Devon People’s Choice Hero Award for its efforts in 
recycling and ‘being green’. 
 
You can vote by visiting:  www.recycledevon.org/have-your-vote and vote for Sharon Bates.  Alternatively you can 
vote via the link on the Litchdon Medical Centre Facebook page. 
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We’re on the Web! www.litchdonmedicalcentre.co.uk 

 

CPR & FIRST AID 
 

All of our doctors and nurses had their annual training in First Aid care in an emergency situation using an auto-
mated external defibrillator and cardio pulmonary resuscitation (CPR). 

 
 

For extra support on what to do in an emergency situation there are apps available for your mobile phone: 
 

CPR Tempo—provides audio and visual cues to aid the timing of chest compressions during CPR.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
British Red Cross First Aid—with videos, quizzes and simple advice, this app makes it easy and fun to learn first 

aid.  It also includes an instantly accessible emergency section with step-by-step instructions 
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NHS 111     

111                                       

North Devon District Hospital                  

01271 322577 

 

Devon County Social Services: 

Adults      

01271 323210 

Children                                                  

01271 388600 

Mental Health     

01271 388600 

 

Barnstaple Health Centre   

01271 371761 

Genito—Urinary Clinic (VD/HIV)   

01271 322577     

Samaritans     

0345 909090 

Age Concern                                            

01271 324488 

Quay Centre Drug Problems                   

01271 344454 

Alcohol Problems                                     

01271 325232 

Cruse—Bereavement Help                      

01271 379719 

Patient Advice & Liaison Service              

01271 314090 

Litchdon House (Dermatology)  

01271 312850 

Police non emergency     

101 

USEFUL TELEPHONE NUMBERS 
HOW YOU CAN HELP US HELP YOU 

ϊ If you are unable to attend your appointment please let us know 

in advance so we are able to offer this time to another patient. 

ϊ If you think you will be late for an appointment please do phone 

us as soon as possible. 

ϊ If you feel you have a number of things to discuss with the Dr 

speak to reception to see if a double appointment may be available  

(regular appointments are 10 minutes). 

ϊ Please notify us as soon as possible if you change your title, name, 

address or telephone number so that we can update our records. 

NEED HELP WITH TRANSPORT? 
 
North Devon Voluntary Services: Devon Access to  
Services Project. (DASP) can help you find transport services if you 
are unable to drive and if public transport is inaccessible to you. 
 
Information can be found on this website 
http://www.northerndevon-services.co.uk/transport.html  
 
BUT IF YOU DON’T HAVE INTERNET ACCESS YOU CAN TELEPHONE 
 
North Devon Ring & Ride - Go North Devon 
Albert Lane, Barn-
staple, EX3 8RL 
01271 328866 
 
Or 
 
CarShare Devon 
Office Open Monday - Friday 9.30am-1.00pm and 
2.00pm-4.00pm. 
01271 324488 
 
 

We’re on the Web! www.litchdonmedicalcentre.co.uk 

http://www.northerndevon-services.co.uk/transport.html
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Opening Times  

Monday to Friday: Doors open: 08.15am to 6.00pm We are currently offering a number of evening appointments with a 
doctor or nurse on a Wednesday and Thursday evening. Please contact our Helpdesk Receptionist for further  

details. 

 

Repeat Prescriptions  

Please allow a minimum of 3 working days (72 hours) for your prescription to be processed. To avoid error and the risk 
of mistakes, we do not accept repeat prescription requests over the telephone. 

 

Out of Hours Service   

For urgent medical attention (when the surgery is closed) please telephone the surgery number on  

01271 323443. Your call will automatically be re directed to NHS 111, or you can call 111 directly this is available 24 hours 
a day, 365 days a year. Calls are free from landlines and mobile phones. 

 

New Patients   

We welcome new patients joining the Practice. When you register, you will be asked to complete a  

registration form and a health questionnaire. Our doctors will look forward to meeting you. 

SURGERY ONLINE ACCESS 

 

Did you know on-line access is available for booking appointments, ordering repeat prescriptions & looking at your  

medication history, allergies and blood results.  

To register for online access all you need to do is come in to the surgery with a form of photographic ID and speak to re-

ception who can print you off a username & password along with some instructions on how to use the online access ser-

vice.  

Please note this service is only available to persons aged over 16 years. 

Please provide us with your email address as another form of contact for the surgery.  

PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP (PPG) 

 

The patient participation group is one of 100’s of PPGs across the country which work independently but  

collaboratively with the surgery to improve services to patients.  

Here at Litchdon we welcomed our new PPG Chair, Sue Matthews, who was elected in July 2017. 

If you wish to attend future meetings, or for further information, please get in touch via the details as shown below.  

We are interested in hearing about your experiences of the surgery & welcome your ideas on how things may be done 

better or what you think we may be doing wrong. Of course, compliments are always welcome! 

 

Contacting us:  

By e-mail to 

litchdonppg@gmail.com 
By website: 

litchdonpatientsgroup.co.uk    

Or leave a message (in a sealed envelope) at reception in the surgery addressed to Litchdon  

Patients Group. 

mailto:litchdonppg@gmail.com

